

August 24, 2025

Welcome to First Assembly of God. We are so glad to have you! Please stop by the Welcome Center. We have a gift for you.

MEETING CANCELED

After much prayer and consideration, the pastors and church board have made the decision to hold off on purchasing a new bus at this time. We will continue to actively pursue other options. Therefore, there will **NOT** be a Called Business Meeting next Sunday morning. Sunday school will meet as usual. Thanks for your understanding.

THANK YOU

Mark & Rita Farley would like to thank our church family for all of the meals, cards, phone calls, texts and visits. But most of all, thank you for all of your prayers during surgery and recovery. We would appreciate your continued prayers during the recovery process.

BIRTH ANNOUNCEMENT

Mathew & Christina Huffman are overjoyed to announce the arrival of their precious daughter, McKenna Delane, born on August 18th. The Huffman family is filled with love as they welcome their newest member, who joins her proud big brothers, Brantley and Cullen. McKenna is lovingly celebrated by her paternal grandparents, Ronnie & Wendy Huffman and her maternal grandparents, Mike & Trisha Taylor.

FUNDRAISER

MontaBella Missions is sponsoring a Boston Butt Fundraiser on Friday, September 12^{th} to support the Wortz Family itinerating to Paraguay. The cost is \$35.00. You may purchase tickets from Nancy or Tommy Dawkins, Mil Hamrick or Dwayne Scott.

SCHEDULE OF SERVICES

Sunday Morning Worship 9:00 and 11:00 am Sunday School 10:15 am Youth Wednesday 6:00 pm Adult Bible Study Wednesday 7:00 pm

IMPORTANT DATES

- August 24 Board Meeting 4:30 pm
- **September 6 Women's One Day**

- September 12 Boston Butt Fundraiser 4-5 pm September 14 45th Anniversary Celebration September 19-20 Courageous Sisterhood Conference

BGMC RAFFLE

Skylar Johnson, along with her mother, Tara, has organized a raffle of various items to raise money for Boys and Girls Missionary Challenge (BGMC). She will be raffling off a variety of items and will be selling raffle tickets in the foyer today and next Sunday. She will also have the items for raffle on display. Thank you in advance for your support of BGMC.

ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION

On Sunday, September 14th, our church will celebrate it's 45th Anniversary. We plan to celebrate this milestone by recognizing the charter members and have a homecoming meal following the second service. We also plan to dedicate the new pavilion behind the Family Life Center that afternoon. Mark your calendars and plan to join us at this celebration. The church will provide the meat and tea. Please bring side dishes and desserts to contribute. Let us celebrate what God has done and is doing through this fellowship!

BAMA & BACK

We have two riders that have committed to Bama & Back this year: April Crook and Jason LeRoy. Riders will cover 100 miles of the Silver Comet (GA) and Chief Ladiga (AL) trails in one day. The riders must also raise \$1000 for Speed the Light. If you would like to support either one of them, mark your payment appropriately.

WOMEN'S ONE DAY T-SHIRTS

If you ordered a T-shirt for the Women's One Day event, they will be available for pick-up next Sunday after the morning service.



Offering boxes are located inside the sanctuary on the wall beside the entrance/exit doors or you can scan the attached QR code to take you to our online giving site.

> Rev. Lanis Lewis · Rev. Terry Bonds Rev. Mike Taylor

328 May Avenue · P.O. Box 457 · Lincolnton, GA 30817 www.firstagl.org · 706-359-7237 · office@firstagl.org